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Katy Higginson
Head Of Schools

Class Academic Value Golden

NAM Sierra Abram Luca Gaunt Emily Cullen

REC Lyla Herd Zaria-Rose Foley Ellis Aldcroft

RGJ Archie Lees Zayn Stevenson Jesse-May Whiteley

1RW Sindy Nikolova-Graham Tom Steed Aileen Barrett

1KT Oliver Gardner Layla Whitehead Scarlett Pinfield

2NM Isla-Rose Cunningham Louie Dooley Zara Escobar

2HW Nuria Braz Nore Mayar Okko Oscar West

3NS Logan Partington Alex Ford-Job Ollie Scott-Brennan

3LP Liam La’Brock Sanchia Abraham Madison Ward

4AF Ebony Jones Alexis Fray Alfie Cowie

4CW Skarlotte Dodd Bobby Little Adam Roberts

5SI Adam Koufa Zainab Zahed Harper McDonald

6CB Delilah Murray Zach Keevney Keenan Lomas

6SJ Jessica Lowther Trimaine Simpson Poppy Cunningham

Anita Edwards
Executive Headteacher

This week I had the pleasure of spending time in some of our classes to experience their 
lessons. In Y6 they were taking part in an RE lesson. Children confidently expressed their 
views and opinions whilst considering evidence to support their views. They had mature 
discussions, listened respectfully to others and could justify their conclusions. The 
working atmosphere was a delight, with quiet, calming music helping the children to 
focus on their independent tasks. Y4CW were learning about ‘right action’ as part of their 
topic on Buddhism. The children interpreted images and discussed how they showed 
‘right action’ in the real world. They talked knowledgeably, confidently and recorded 
their thoughts well. Y4AF were busy using compasses to find directions around the school 
as part of their geography topic. They found out about the 8 points of the compass and 
the direction they were travelling as they moved.
It has been lovely to see the children engaging so well in their learning and making such 
good progress.
Miss Edwards.
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Attendance             

Week 

Ending 
19.04.2024

R 94.0%

Year 1 96.7%

Year 2 95.6%

Year 3 95.3%

Year 4 92.6%

Year 5 97.2%

Year 6 91.4%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

94.8%

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

93.7%

Target 97%

.

Dates for your 

diary

Spring attendance giveaway! 
Each week, all children from Reception to Year 6 with 

100% attendance will be entered into the prize draw and 
will win a £10 voucher. 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER IS: 
DARCEY MCGUIRK 2HW

CONGRATULATIONS!

WELL DONE TO THIS 

WEEKS ATTENDANCE 
WINNERS

KS2 – 5SI

KS1 – 1KT

EYFS - RGJ

25/4 Y4 Film Making Workshop 
9/5 EYFS Mobile Farm Visit

9/5 Y1 Phonics Parent Meeting
13/5 – 16/5 Y6 SATs Week
20/5 Y5 Ordsall Hall Trip

21/5 Y3 Beeston Castle Trip
22/5 Y6 Lowry Art Trip

Reminder: School 
starts promptly 

at 8.45am. 
Please ensure 

your child does 
not miss 

registration and 
they are in 

school on time. 

Macie Holt 6CB has 
completed this 

amazing painted 
portrait of Havna a 
character from the 
film Finding Ohana, 
in her own time at 
home. It really is 
great work of Art! 
Well done Macie! 

Did you know that the 15th April 2024 is World Art Day? 
Each year, people around the world celebrate the promotion 

and the development, diffusion and enjoyment of art. This day 
is also the birthday of one of the most famous artists in history, 

Leonardo da Vinci.
The day is dedicated to appreciating every form of art.

This year’s theme is: 'A GARDEN OF EXPRESSION: Cultivating 
Community Through Art. Each class has created a flower, 
using different types of medium. The flower will represent 

them personally, and we will then display them in our school 
as a garden. 

Look out for it along our main corridor. 

Liverpool Counts Maths Quality Mark
We are delighted to announce that PCA has been 
awarded the Maths Quality Mark (Silver Award). 
Congratulations to Miss Palfrey for achieving this 

prestigious award and thank you to everyone 
involved in supporting her. Well done, Miss Palfrey!

Please ensure you pick your 
children up on time at 3.15pm.  

We have an increasing number of 
children not collected on time. 

Please ensure you have childcare 
in place.

Thank you. 


